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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a super quick year and I really cannot believe that the end of 2018 is near. Congratulations to all of the Year 

6 students that celebrated completing primary school last week. Thank you to Shannon Harmer and the Year 6 Team 

for organising a really beautiful ceremony.  

I was blown away at how well our students spoke and I am sure all of our parents and carers were very proud of our 

Year 6 students.  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best of luck to our Year 9 students who graduated from our college last week. This cohort have been exceptional leaders 

and role models to students at our college and we will miss them dearly. 

I would like to wish all of our students and community a very happy holidays. Students, make sure you read some books 

over the break and be sure to get outside and play with your friends.  

Enjoy the rest, recharge your batteries and we will see you in 2019 for what promises to be a great year for our college.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Barry Devlin 

Middle Year Assistant Principal 

 


